
Odell Public Library Policy Committee Meeting 

April 23, 2024 

The April 23, 2024 Policy Committee Meeting opened at 7:00 pm in the Genealogy Room of the Library. 

Director Meridith Layne, Becky, West, Anne Mills, and Melissa Nyboer were present. 

The new Programming Policy was reviewed and discussed. It was agreed to present it to the board at the 

May board meeting for discussion and possible approval. 

The Computer/Internet Use Policy and Guidelines, the Confidentiality Policy, and the Security Camera 

Policy were also reviewed. It was agreed to present them to the board at the May meeting for updated 

approval. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

Submitted by Melissa Nyboer, secretary. 


